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I	have	recently	received	my	latest	electricty	bill	and	was	shocked	to	see	my	new	
solar	feed	back	tarriff.		Where	before	in	a	quarter	I	would	get	$350.00.		It	has	
dropped	to	$30.00.	It	seems	to	me	like	clusion	between	the	electrictiy	suppliers,	
to	make	money	out	off	people	who	are	feeding	there	solar	into	the	grid.		Then	
they	go	and	charge	for	what	they	have	received	for	nothing	from	people	like	
myself.	
A	fair	price	should	be	given	to	those	that	have	invested	in	Environmentally	clean	
energy	and	who	are	supporting	the	future,	we	should	be	getting	back	what	is	
being	charged	per	kilowatt	by	these	greed	companies.			
Stop	the	clusion	and	think	of	the	future,	what	is	best	for	Australia.	
	
Diana	Giessler		
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